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GOVERNMENT for NSW

Amy Watson

Team Leader

Key Sites and Social Projects
Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001

Attention: Mark Brown

Dear Ms Watson

Re-Exhibition of Modification Request to the Approved Kirrawee Brick Pit Concept
Plan, 566-594 Princes Highway, Kirrawee (MP10_0076 MOD 3) - Response to

Submissions

Thank you for your letter dated 21 July 2014, requesting Transport for NSW (TfNSW) to
review and comment on the response to submissions for the above development
application.

TNSW do not have any additional comments to provide on the above development
application.

Thank you again for the opportunity of providing advice for the subject development
application. Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please don't hesitate to
contact me on 8202 2198.

Yours sincerely

CD14/13921
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